-----Original Message-----

From: Sean Gregory 

Sent: 13 February 2015 08:46

To: Bob Neville

Cc: Planning

Subject: RE: [North Area]Austin Grounds Farm Hook Norton Road Sibford Ferris Banbury OX15 5QR [15/00188/PAMB] 

Bob, 

As a proposed sensitive land use and a potentially contaminative land use, I recommend a contaminated land assessment or the attached screening questionnaire is completed in support of this application, to show that land contamination has been considered, its suitable for the proposed end use or can be made safe through remedial works so that it wouldn’t constitute Contaminated Land under Part 2A of the Environmental Protection Act 1990. 

Regards,

Sean Gregory

Environmental Protection Officer

Cherwell District Council

Ext: 1622

Direct Dial: 01295 221622

mail to: sean.gregory@cherwell-dc.gov.uk www.cherwell.gov.uk 

